Thatcher, Lucy

From: Sent: Emma Fosuhene 04 July 2019 17:30

To: StagBreweryRedevelopment

Cc: Subject: StaggieweryNeueveropriem
mayor@london.gov.uk; zac@zacgoldsmith.com
Objection to works starting in the Stag Brewery Site prior to The Hammersmith

Bridge being open.

Dear Robert Angus.

I write to inform you that I fully object to the work commencing on the Redevelopment of The Stag Brewery Site until Hammersmith Bridge has been reopened!

I am a local Mortlake resident who is already suffering with my work life balance due to the increased traffic in our area since the closure of the bridge. Not to mention the health implications to us residents due to the extra pollution of standing traffic.

I would like the council to consider the needs of the residents living around the site to be developed.

Carry out a current traffic survey. Then, forecast the possible impact once works begin and the bridge is still closed
against what this would look like if the bridge were to be open.

I can guarantee that the impact on us residents if work starts and the bridge is still closed will be as follows:

Highway safety.

Parking reduced.

Loss of trees adding to increase in pollution.

Road access will reduce and impact on already congested traffic.

Health will decline with the residents due to pollution and stress.

The negative impact on family life (so important to the Richmond Borough) will be high.

We already suffer with traffic due to the slow opening and shutting of the railway tracks. Since the bridge has closed what used to take 10 minutes from Barnes to mortiake in rush hour, now takes 50 minutes.

It has just taken me 1 hour and 10 minutes to get from Roehampton gate to Watney Road. During that drive I witnessed 3 road rage incidents and 1 collision.

I can only imagine what this will look like if the brewery work starts before the bridge is open.

Some of us have no option but to drive for work and leave the borough to do so. Some of us are unable to take public transport due to our jobs.

Do not punish us for trying to earn a living and still have a good family life.

Please consider this prior to beginning works.

Regards

Emma Fosuhene 42 Watney Road Mortlake Sw14 7ra

Thatcher, Lucy

From: Sent: Emma Fosuhene 04 July 2019 17:30

To: StagBreweryRedevelopment

Cc: Subject: StaggieweryNeueveropriem
mayor@london.gov.uk; zac@zacgoldsmith.com
Objection to works starting in the Stag Brewery Site prior to The Hammersmith

Bridge being open.

Dear Robert Angus.

I write to inform you that I fully object to the work commencing on the Redevelopment of The Stag Brewery Site until Hammersmith Bridge has been reopened!

I am a local Mortlake resident who is already suffering with my work life balance due to the increased traffic in our area since the closure of the bridge. Not to mention the health implications to us residents due to the extra pollution of standing traffic.

I would like the council to consider the needs of the residents living around the site to be developed.

Carry out a current traffic survey. Then, forecast the possible impact once works begin and the bridge is still closed
against what this would look like if the bridge were to be open.

I can guarantee that the impact on us residents if work starts and the bridge is still closed will be as follows:

Highway safety.

Parking reduced.

Loss of trees adding to increase in pollution.

Road access will reduce and impact on already congested traffic.

Health will decline with the residents due to pollution and stress.

The negative impact on family life (so important to the Richmond Borough) will be high.

We already suffer with traffic due to the slow opening and shutting of the railway tracks. Since the bridge has closed what used to take 10 minutes from Barnes to mortiake in rush hour, now takes 50 minutes.

It has just taken me 1 hour and 10 minutes to get from Roehampton gate to Watney Road. During that drive I witnessed 3 road rage incidents and 1 collision.

I can only imagine what this will look like if the brewery work starts before the bridge is open.

Some of us have no option but to drive for work and leave the borough to do so. Some of us are unable to take public transport due to our jobs.

Do not punish us for trying to earn a living and still have a good family life.

Please consider this prior to beginning works.

Regards

Emma Fosuhene 42 Watney Road Mortlake Sw14 7ra